
 

 

Please call or text Cindy at 336.816.1509 
or send an email to cblegolas@yahoo.com 

 M I N I S T E R   C L A U D E  P H A R R  

  

Office 336.751.2866 • Home 336.768.3172 • Cell 336.413.4892 

SERVICE OCTOBER 23 OCTOBER 30 
Song Leader Eddie Nuckols Phil Forrest 

Announcements Tom Davenport Matt Maurer 

Opening Prayer Eddie Nuckols Wesley Frick 

Scripture Reading Matthew Forrest Rick Brown 

Sermon Claude Pharr Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer Jerry Stanley Steve Anderson 

Opening Prayer Rick Brown Jimmy Snow 

Sermon Claude Pharr Young Men 

Closing Prayer Matthew Forrest Ortie Boyd 

Lord’s Table Eddie Nuckols Phil Forrest 

Wed Song Leader Eddie Nuckols Phil Forrest 

E L D E R S  

Matt Maurer    336.655.4899 Claude Pharr  336.768.3172  
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 Phil Forrest      336.751.0764  
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    MEN WHO SERVE 

Center Ortie Boyd  

Servers  Jered Markman  
 Scott Tesh  

 Rick Brown  

 Matthew Brown  

Prepare/Cleanup The Boyds  

Bread Patsy Boyd  

    LORD’S SUPPER 

D E A C O N S  

        Rick Brown      Worship Coordinator   336.399.2201 
        Tom Davenport      Fellowship  336.918.6448 

        Jered Markman      Teaching Program  336.469.0976 

   CHURCH LEADERS 

BULLETIN  UPDATES 

 

 
 

 

The Common Origin of Mankind 
 

(This is a copy of my letter to the  
editor in the Winston-Salem Journal.) 

 

I read with interest the article by Faye Flam (Winston
-Salem Journal October 6, 2016) entitled: “Why bi-
ologists don’t put much stock in race.” The main 
thrust of the article seems to be that scientists, be-
ginning in the 18th century, were responsible for offi-
cially dividing human beings into Europeans, Afri-
cans, Asians and Native Americans and that this divi-
sion lends scientific credibility to racial prejudice. But 
now, they say, with modern DNA testing we know 
better. Now we know of the common ancestry of us 
all. 
 

I thought it should be pointed out that the Bible 
from the very start asserts the common origin of all 
mankind. This is clearly seen in the creation story. 
(Genesis 1-3) Note particularly the statement that 
Eve is “the mother of all living.” (Genesis 3:20) The 
Table of Nations (Genesis 10) also demonstrates the 
unity of the human race. Furthermore, the apostle 
Paul emphatically proclaims that God “hath made of 
one all the nations of men for to dwell on all the face 
of the earth.” (Acts 17:26)  

Claude  

NORTH MAIN STREET 
CH U R C H of CH RI S T  

 

605 North Main Street Mocksville, NC 27028   
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nmcofc@yadtel.net              October 23, 2016 



UPCOMING AREA EVENTS 
(See flyers on bulletin board for details)  

October 22 Ladies Day at Highland Acres church of Christ 

November 4-6 East Coast Evangelism Conference at the 
Charlotte Avenue church of Christ  

November 13-16 Eternal Answers to Modern Day Ques-
tions by Don Blackwell at Abilene church of Christ  

  HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
  Matthew Brown 

Justin Tesh    
                   

Sunday October 23 
Friday October 28 
 

    UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

October 25 Tuesday JCM Bible Study 

October 27 Thursday Mommy & Me Devo  

October 29 Saturday Muffin and a Mug from 9-11am 

November 6-9 Warners Chapel Gospel Meeting  

December 3 Saturday Elders Workshop 8:30-3:00pm For 
elders and those wishing to become elders.  

WELCOME  

Visitors, you are our honored guests! Please fill out a visitor  card 
and place it in the collection plate. 

 PRAYER LIST 
 

Estelle Klutz has requested prayers. 

Teresa Johnson is having migraines. 

Freda Overton is experiencing painful 
rashes on her legs. 

 

 * *** *** *** *** *** *** *** *** *** ** *** *** *** *** *** *** *** *** *** *** *** *** *** **  
 

Brooke’s cousin 
Penny Austin 
Robert Cole  

Logan Condra  
Connor Gaddy  
Edwina Gaddy  

Tom Hare  
Joe Koontz 
Larry Warner  

 SHUT-INS 
Vergie Farmer 

Sadie Rice 

Wanda Scott 

Dorothy Smith 

Larry Warner 

 

 

CHANGE for CHILDREN 

 

Remember to return the Change For Children cans. If you did 
not take one of the cans but would like to give something for 

the orphans please give your gift to Phil. 

 

CANDY 

 

Candy is needed for the Halloween outreach bags. 1,000 bags 
will be assembled to give away on Halloween. If you would 
like to help, you can purchase candy or give money 

for candy to Brooke. Thank you in advance for 
helping with this community outreach effort. 


